
Public Notice

1) The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and
Community Development Department (HCDD),
is proposing to award a one-year contract up to
$90,000 in federal Emergency Solutions Grants
(ESG) funding to the Coalition for the Homeless of
Houston/Harris County to administer and operate
the Homeless Management Information System
(HMIS), a federally required information technology
system used to collect data on the provision of
housing and services to homeless persons or
persons at-risk of homelessness. The ESG funds will
come from various Annual Action Plan years where
funding is available.

2) The City, through its HCDD, is proposing to award
up to $4,000,000 in federal HOME Investment
Partnerships Program (HOME) funding for the
acquisition and new construction of Paddock at
Sunnyside, a 216-unit affordable housing property
for senior citizens located at 4410 Reed Road in
District D. The estimated total construction budget
is $30,101,481. The HOME funds will come from the
unallocated Multifamily line item in various Annual
Action Plans where funding is available.

The public has thirty (30) days to comment on these
proposed items. The thirty-day period extends from
Wednesday, March 9, 2016 through Friday, April 8,
2016. For more information on item 1, please contact
Melody Barr at (832) 394-6124. For more information
on item 2, please contact Ryan Bibbs at 832-394-6128.
Written comments can be submitted by mail to Derek
Sellers, HCDD, 601 Sawyer Suite 400, Houston, TX
77007. Following the public comment period, these items
will be submitted to City Council for approval. For more
information on HCDD and its programs, please access
HCDD's website at www.houstontx.gov/housing.


